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In my 25 plus years in the healthcare business I have worked with numerous
physician recruiting companies and recruiters, with mixed results. Over the
years The Medicus Firm has clearly distinguished themselves from the rest.
The Medicus Firm originally assisted me on a large physician staffing project,
for both primary care and specialist physicians, to help staff a 685 bed
Midwestern regional medical center.

I have known and worked with The Medicus Firm on a professional level for
over 16 years and the things that stand out for me are their professionalism,
attention to detail, industry knowledge, and most of all their commitment to
doing whatever it takes to fill my searches. Their open and honest
communication is also appreciated and valued. Lastly, they appreciate the
accountability that goes with using a retained firm and they share in the
urgency I have to complete my searches. I continue to trust and rely on The
Medicus Firm with our physician search efforts.



